
Legal Notice

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
HARVARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

The Harvard Public School District in the Town of Harvard is seeking qualifications 
from responsive and responsible vendors for a one-year contract with renewals 
to manage and operate the district’s Food Services Program.  The Food Services 
Management Company would manage and operate the National School Lunch 
and Breakfast Programs at The Bromfield School and Hildreth Elementary School. 
RFP packages are due on Thursday, March 21, 2024, at 10 a.m. to the Harvard 
Public Schools District Office, 27A Massachusetts Ave., Harvard, MA 01451, 
attn: Ingrid Nilsson, Assistant Superintendent, at which time they will be publicly 
recorded.  RFQ documents are available by request from Mandy Ostaszewski 
mostaszewski@psharvard.org, or by calling 978-456-0545, or from the Har-
vard Public Schools, 27A Massachusetts Ave., Harvard, MA 01451. 
A mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held on Thursday, March 14, 
2024, at 2 p.m. at The Harvard Public Schools’ District Office, 27A Massachu-
setts Ave., Harvard, MA. The Town of Harvard reserves the right to reject any 
and all responses, wholly or in part and to make awards in a manner deemed in 
the best interest of the Town.

Ingrid Nilsson 
Assistant Superintendent 

[3/8/24]


